
 

LUGARNO PUBLIC SCHOOL P & C                     

ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 

Term 1, Week 10, 2023

 

President’s Message …. 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

eggs for our easter hamper raffle, 

baked and purchased treats for our 

cake stall, cooked or served at the BBQ 

or served at the cake stall. It was a 

successful event which was well 

supported by our community. 

Congratulations to our raffle winners: 

Natasha J; Jenny; M. Cindric; Dorothy 

W; Laura B and Del C. Final profits will 

be shared shortly!! 

Big shout out to one of our dads, Justin 

P, for picking up some playground 

stencils from Pymble for us which we 

are very fortunate to have been able to 

borrow free of charge and to the 

Jankulovski family who are helping us 

out with paint. Keep an eye out for 

some new play markings after the 

holidays.  

On Friday we also submitted a grant for 

an upgrade/re-surfacing of the 

basketball/netball court. Fingers 

crossed!! 

Regards, 

Mel Porter 

(president@lugarnopandc.org.au) 

0405 142 403 

 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

• Wednesday 5th April – canteen 

special order recess – Hot 

Cross Buns 

 

• Thursday 6th April - Easter 

Parade; Year 6 Cake Stall and 

Easter Bunny visit  

 

• Friday 5th May – Create a plate, 

calendar, mug etc – drawings 

due back to the office  

 

• Thursday 11th May – Mother’s 

Day breakfast and gift stall  

 

• Friday 23rd June – P & C disco 

in the school hall 5.30-7.30pm 

 

• Thursday 31st Aug - Father’s 

Day breakfast and gift stall 

 

• Thursday 21st Sep – 

Colour/Slime Monster Mania 

Run  

 

• Saturday 28th Oct – Parent’s 

night out – Comedy night at the 

Masonic Club.  

Next P & C Meeting 

Wednesday 17th May 7pm in the 

library and via zoom

mailto:president@lugarnopandc.org.au


 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 

P & C Mother’s Day Celebrations 

Thursday 11th May  

Breakfast 

Join us to celebrate Mother’s Day with all the significant women in our 

children’s lives (Mother’s, Grandmother’s, female carer’s). There will be 

coffee and tea available to purchase care of 3 Wise Beans coffee carts 

and juice and snacks provided free by the P & C. 

Time: 7.30am—8.45am (as usual there is no teacher supervision until 

8.30am so only those children attending with an adult can attend before 

8.30am) 

Location: COLA 

RSVP: Please RSVP with numbers (adults, LPS students and siblings) 

via QKR! (no payment required) by 9am Monday 8th May.  

Raffle 

Jump onto Qkr! and purchase your tickets for our Mother’s Day raffle. 

Tickets are $2 each. Winners drawn at the Breakfast.   

Gift Stall 

How it works 

Where: School Hall - classes will be brought in during the day by their 

class teacher. Siblings can view the gifts at recess to work out who 

purchases what to avoid doubling up.  

Cost: $8.50 per gift (multiple gifts can be purchased; all gifts come in a 

gift bag; gifts for Grandma to). All gifts consist of two items. 

How to purchase: Purchase your gift tickets online via Qkr! Students will 

then be issued “tickets” at the stall corresponding to the number of gifts 

pre-purchased. Students will then get to shop and choose gifts for 

Mum/Grandma.  

  

 



 Create a plate, calendar, mug and more 

Orders close on Qkr! Thursday 27th April with all drawings due back to the school 

office by Friday 5th May. See further details in the note below.  

 

 

 

 

Entertainment Book 

Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraiser with the Entertainment Book. 20% of each 

purchase goes back to the P & C. Just choose Lugarno Public School when you 

purchase online: https://www.entertainment.com.au/ 

 
 

      UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

Uniform Shop opening hours have changed. Uniform Shop will be open on 
Monday mornings from 8:30am to 9:00am in the School Hall. QKR! is still the best 
way to order if you know exactly what you want, and orders will be filled and 
delivered to your child’s classroom. Back to School Vouchers are accepted in 
person, unfortunately QKR! doesn’t have the ability to process them for us. 

Most summer and winter uniform is in stock with new stock arriving every week. Qkr! 
will be updated as new items arrive. 

Don’t forget to join the private LPS P & C Facebook group.  

Any uniform shop enquires can be emailed to Janette at: 
uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

 

 

https://www.entertainment.com.au/
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CANTEEN NEWS 
 

BIG NEWS!!! On Mondays and Wednesdays during lunch, we will be selling 
TNT’s for $1.20 and Snap Stix for $1.  To keep this as easy and efficient as we 
can for our volunteers, we ask you to send correct money where possible and avoid 
sending notes. 
 
OTHER NEWS! The canteen will be holding a special recess order on Wednesday 
5th April. Hot Cross buns are available for pre-purchase on Qkr! Now. See note 
below for further details. 
 
The canteen is open every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday for lunch orders. Place 
your order via QKR! by 9:15am. Please ensure you are selecting the correct 
date. A late lunch order option is available after 9:15am up until 11:30am with a 
limited menu available. If your child comes to the canteen without lunch, our 
volunteers have a School approved process to follow, this ensures no child goes 
hungry.  Should this happen, a note will be sent home with your child with details on 
how to make payment. Please ensure you are selecting the correct date for your 
child’s lunch order, as we have had an increase in the number of children presenting 
without lunch. 
 
Did you know, even if you only have an hour to spare?  We’d love to have your 
assistance.  For example, at 12 there is a flurry of activity as the lunches are all 
checked, packed and checked again before they are collected.  If you could help 
with this ONE task, it would make a huge difference. We'd love to talk to you.  It is 
easy and great fun.  Contact Sharon Steed on 0430 290 077 for more information. 

 

       

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Lugarno Public School P & C Artwork Fundraiser  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are running a Pictureproducts melamine plate activity and we'd love you to join in. Your child's 

unique artwork is transformed into durable, high-quality melamine Pictureplates that will last a 

lifetime. 

Your child can use photos, markers, paints and handprints to create their artworks, and you can 

have as many copies made as you'd like, so it's a fantastic gift idea for grandparents and other 

family members. What will your child draw? 

We are offering a range of products decorated with your child's artwork, such as the Pictureplate, 

Pictureclocks, plastic or ceramic mugs, water bottles and calendars. 

How to get involved 

1. Choose which products, and how many of each, you'd like to order.  

- Pay for your order online on Qkr!  

Orders/payments are due by Thursday 27th April, Week 1 Term 2. 
 



 

2. As orders are received the drawing paper will be delivered to your child via classrooms for them to 

create artworks at home with pens, paint, stickers, fingers, feet and photos—the brighter the better! 

Spare paper will be provided in case of mistakes. Please do not use alcohol based graphic markers 

as they bleed through the paper.  

- Return your drawing/s to the front office when complete. 

- Drawings are due in by Friday 5th May, Week 2 Term 2. 

3. Once your order is completed at the Pictureproducts factory, it will be posted back to the school. 

Completed projects will be sent home with students. Estimated delivery is end of July.  

Products and prices 

• Pictureplate: $29 

• Pictureclock: $35 

• Small clock, 600ml water bottle or tote bag: $30 

• Ceramic mug, plastic mug, 400ml water bottle or pencil case: $25 

• Calendar: $20 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Paying for your order 

Pay for your order online via Qkr! Finished artwork must be received to the school office no later than 

Friday 5th May. 

 

 

Any questions please email: fundraising@lugarnopandc.org.au. 

 

 

*Thank you for supporting our fundraising goal for this year being 

the purchase of new IPads for K-2 and Chromebooks for Years 3-

6 along with secure storage* 
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HOT CROSS BUN 
P & C SPECIAL RECESS ORDER 

To celebrate reaching the end of Term 1 the canteen will be holding an 

occasional recess order day on Wed 5th April. 

This will be a QKR! only Recess order 

RECESS: 

Fruit Hot Cross Buns (with or without margarine)   $2.00 

Fruitless Hot Cross Bun (with or without margarine)  $2.00 

 

Please place all orders by 9:15am Monday 3rd April. No late orders can be 

accepted as all food will be pre ordered. 

If you have any questions, please contact the canteen by sending an email to 

canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au. 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY 
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